
6/22/21 

RE: HB 4847 - 4850 

I have great concern for language in the bills, with deficiencies regarding the bonding of professional 

guardians. Words used like suitability and believes create a gateway for non Rubik’s application. That 

presents a avenue to not be based in facts. Bonding is already strong-holded by the courts and is not 

transparent for public access for accountability.  This would be corrected by requiring all bonds of public 

servants to be registered with the Secretary of State as a public data base. Furthermore the portion for 

minors is vague and still allows a nefarious avenue for unlawful action against parents or family that are 

in lawful standing for the best interest of the minor.  

I request the bills go back to committee to redress these issues. There is more deficiencies than just the 

ones I mentioned in the Email. I will be sending a markup of the bills in detail.  

Shannon Tanis©️ 

 


